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Headteacher: Mrs Scott-Worthington 

Value for Autumn 2: Compassion 

 

Christmas Productions 
Please be aware of the dates and times for the upcoming Christmas Productions. 

EYFS – Wednesday 11th December 10:00am 
     Thursday 12th December 10:00am 
Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday 10th December 2:00pm & 5:00pm 
Year 3 & 4 – Wednesday 11th December at 2:00pm & 5:00pm 
Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday 17th December at 2:00pm & 5:00pm 

There will be no tickets required for the Christmas productions, each child has two audience 
seats allocated per performance. All we ask is a small donation of £1 to be given on entry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Stars of the week:  
Week ending 29th November: 

Year 1   -  Sophia Vandaele & Max Parry    
Year 2   -  Ava Lillie Williams & Thomas Cole 
Year 3   -  Isabelle Wooldridge & Esme Cooke 
Year 5   -  Florence Lokucewicz & Joel Guest 
Year 6   -  Abigail White & Archie Pountain 

Disco 
There will be a school disco on Wednesday 
4th December held by FOSB. Times are as 

follows: 
EYFS & KS1 3:30pm – 4:30pm 

KS2 4:45pm – 5:45pm 
 

The cost of admission is £1.50 and children 
can bring extra money if they would like to 

purchase goods from the tuck shop. Nursery 
children are invited to attend the school disco 

but should be accompanied by an adult. 
 

Reception and KS1 children should bring 
their money to school on the morning in a 

named envelope and bring their disco 
clothes to change into at the end of the day. 

 

 

EYFS Trip 
Just a reminder that on Wednesday 4th 

December Nursery and Reception are going 
to Severn Valley Railway on the Santa 

Express. Please ensure they wear suitable 
clothing and bring a packed lunch. 

Please make sure payment for this trip has 
been made on ParentPay. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wombourne Light Switch On 
Our school choir will be performing tonight, 
Friday 29th November, at the Community 
Centre event following the Wombourne light 

switch on. It will begin at 6:30pm, please 
come along and support them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Geography Quiz 
Well done to Bella Mannino, Crystal Plumb, 

Max Hewins and Thomas Evans who 
represented the school in an inter-academy 
Geography Quiz on Tuesday at St Bart’s.   
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St Benedict Biscop Church Services 

Please see below all the services taking place at St Benedict’s Church over the Christmas 
period. Everyone is welcome, please come along to support the church and the school. 

 
Our school’s Christmas service will be held on Thursday 19th December at 9:30am.  

Parents, carers and friends are all invited to join us as we celebrate Christmas. If anyone is 
able to help walk children from school to Church on this day, please can you speak to the 

class teacher. Thank you. 
 


